
 

Defensible Space Evaluations Coming to Your Neighborhood 


Hello Neighbors, 


Your local fire departments remain committed to collaborating with you on the vegetation 
management surrounding your homes. This process aims to assist you and your family in 
achieving a safer evacuation, while also helping slow the spread of wildfire.


Starting June 10th, if conditions permit, neighbors within the Santa Venetia neighborhood in 
unincorporated San Rafael will be receiving Wildfire Defensible Space and Home Hardening 
Evaluations from our uniformed Fire Inspectors. will be receiving Wildfire Defensible Space and 
Home Hardening Evaluations from our uniformed Fire Inspectors. 


Inspectors will confirm that you have completed the vegetation maintenance required by law. 
They will also provide recommendations for steps that may provide additional protection from 
wildfires. Property owners are required to maintain their properties' vegetation at all times during 
fire season and should not wait for an inspection to begin work.


If your home has been inspected before, you can access prior reports by visiting http://
dspace.marinwildfire.org and entering your address.  If you do not have your property’s unique 
code, follow the prompts on that link, to request one.


Online reports are only available to property owners, renters, and authorized representatives.


Evaluations are funded through Marin Tax Measure C (2020), Marin Wildfire Prevention 
Authority, and Central Marin Fire Department.


  


Marin Wildfire Prevention Authority
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Defensible Space and Home Hardening Evaluation Program

http://dspace.marinwildfire.org |  dspace@marinwildfire.org  |  (415) 275-1185





Only the unincorporated properties (properties outside the San Rafael City limits) will be inspected in the highlighted 
areas above
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